
 

East Worlington Primary School and 

Nursery Newsletter  
 

                      Monday 11th September 2023 (fortnightly) 

 

 

W/B Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

11th 
Sept 
 
Menu 
week 
2 
 
 

 
 
 
Safeguarding 
Training PM 
 
Tutoring 
restarts 

Toddlers 
AM 
 
Oaks - 
Tiverton 
Museum 
 

 
Swimming PM 
 
PE (Acorns/Oaks) 
 
Primary Sports 
After School - 
Sports Club 
(Acorns and Oaks) 

 
 
 
PE (Acorns/Oaks) 
 
Primary Sports 
After School -
Sports Club 
(Acorns and Oaks) 

 

18th 
Sept 
 
Menu 
week 
3 

Individual 
photos AM 
 
 
 
Girls Football 
Tournament 
4pm @ LPS 

Toddlers 
AM 
 
Acorns  
Tiverton 
Museum  

 
Swimming PM 
 
PE (Acorns/Oaks) 
 
Primary Sports 
After School - 
Sports Club 
(Acorns and Oaks) 

Music lessons 
restart 
 
PE (Acorns/Oaks) 
 
Primary Sports 
After School -
Sports Club 
(Acorns and Oaks) 

 

Dates for the Diary   
11th September: Safeguarding Training for 

Volunteers @ 2pm 
12th September: Oaks  Trip to Tiverton 

Museum 
13th September: Swimming starts 
23rd September: PTFA Jumble Sale TBC 
18th September Individual and Family 

photos - AM 
19th September: Acorns  Trip to Tiverton 

Museum 
20th September: Swimming and PE - PM 
21st September: Music Lessons Restart 
27th September: Swimming and PE - PM 
4th October:  Swimming and PE - PM 
11th October:  Swimming and PE  PM 
17th October: Nursery  Trip to Bear 

Town 
18th October:  Swimming and PE  PM 

19th October: Celebration Assembly @ 
2:30pm/Last day of term 

20th October:  Non-Pupil Day 
23rd-27th October: Half term 
30th October:  Back to school 
1st November:  Swimming and PE - PM 
6th November: Nasal Flu Vaccine 
8th November: Swimming and PE  PM 
10th November: Remembrance Service 
15th November: Swimming and PE  PM 
17th November: Children in Need 
22nd November: Last swimming session  
15th December: End of term 
 

Our Learning 
A summery of the projects are below and the 
knowledge organisers are attached to this 
newsletter. 
 

 

 



Nursery:  
Me and My Community - This project 
supports children with settling into the new 
rules and routines of school and encourages 
them to make new friends and feel confident 
in their class. It teaches children about being 
helpful, kind and thoughtful at home and at 
school. This project also teaches children how 
they are unique and special, the importance 
of friendship and how people in their family, 
school and local community are important 
and can help them. 
 
Acorns: School Days - This project teaches 
children about their own school and locality, 
both today and in the past. They compare 
schooling in the Victorian era to their 
experiences today. 
 
Oaks:  A Child s War - A siren sounds, a 
building crumbles, a Spitfire zooms overhead. 

Deep down in the Anderson shelter, learn why 
nations are fighting and why child evacuees 
must make the long journey from their homes 
and families into unknown territory. Read the 
diary of Anne Frank, written whilst hiding 
from the terrifying stormtroopers in a secret 
annexe, and try to empathise with her hopes 
and fears. Make do and mend. Cook up a 
family meal from meagre rations. Delve deep 
into a bygone era, when loose lips sunk ships. 
And, as pea

 
 
After half term we will move onto a project on 
the 2nd world war called Fallen Fields 
 
The Sun sets on the battlefields of France and 
a solitary bugle sounds the Last Post. 
Known as 'the war to end all wars' the First 
World War was a conflict that had a 
devastating effect on millions of people 
across the world. 
What started this global tragedy? What was 
life like for families on the home front as they 
waited for news of loved ones who were 
'missing in action'? How did the soldiers 
endure the terrible conditions in the 

trenches? How was a fragile peace finally 
achieved? 
 
OOSC – Out of School Club with Angie Lunn 
We enjoyed the warm weather last week and 
played outside with water and in the garden. 
 
Please can parents remember to supply 
children with a healthy snack. 
 

Swimming 
Please can we ask that all children remember 
their swimming kit every Wednesday.  All hair 
must be tied back, and no jewellery worn 
please. 
 
Children are reminded 
to collect everything, 
at the end of their 
session.  A check of 
the changing rooms is 
done before we leave.  
If your child has 
mistakenly picked up any water bottles or 
goggles etc, please can they be returned to 
school. 
 

Uniform 
Following the survey, we will now be asking 
children to just wear black trousers, skirts, 
leggings and tights etc and a school polo 
shirt/ jumper/cardigan or fleece.  We hope to 
phase the grey out eventually. 
 
We will also be asking that children wear the 
correct PE kit (either a yellow school t-shirt 
or their house colour and black joggers, 
leggings or shorts).  Please let us know if you 
do not know what house your child is in. 
 
A link is attached below for Thomas Moore 
where uniform can be purchased. Please note 
that this is due to be updated with our new 
logo and with the Year 6/grey items of 
clothing removed over the next couple of 
weeks. 
 
https://www.thomasmooretoymaster.com/pro
duct-category/collections/east-worlington-
primary-school/ 
 

https://www.thomasmooretoymaster.com/product-category/collections/east-worlington-primary-school/
https://www.thomasmooretoymaster.com/product-category/collections/east-worlington-primary-school/
https://www.thomasmooretoymaster.com/product-category/collections/east-worlington-primary-school/


Parking 
Please can we ask that only 
parents with very young 
children or anyone with 
disabilities parks outside the 
parish hall at drop off and pick up. 

 

More baby news…… 
As you may already know, Mrs Ford is due to 
have her baby in October and will be going on 
maternity leave on Friday 22nd September. 
 
If you would like to donate to her baby 
hamper then please drop anything to Hayley 
in the office. 
 

 
 

Congratulations 
Well done to Leighton for being the first to 
complete his sticker chart last week! 
 

 champions yet 
but please note that mathletics homework 
will be set for Oaks the week beginning 
Monday 18th September. 
 

 
Birthdays 
Happy birthday to Oscar G and Lucas who 
celebrate their birthdays today! 
 
Happy Birthday to Henry and Asa who 
celebrate their birthdays before the next 
newsletter on Monday 25th September. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

PTFA Dates and News 
 
Please can any parents contact the Chair of 
the PTFA, Colette Hosegood, if you can help 
at the PTFA Jumble Sale on Saturday 23rd 
September at Witheridge Parish Hall.  You can 
also drop donations at the hall between 10am 
and 12 noon on the day.  The actual jumble 
sale starts at 12 noon until 2pm so any help 
during and after to tidy up is gratefully 
received. 
 
Many thanks. 
 
ewptfa@yahoo.com 
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